

## TELEFAX TRANSMISSION Boulevard Gonthier d'Andernach • 67400 Illkirch-Graffenstaden • FRANCE

To:

Ms. Thammachoti

Fax:

+66 44 224.140 or 44 216.122

From:

Lindsay Chestnutt

Fax:

+33 3 88 65 54 47

Tel.: +33 3 88 65 54 49

E-mail:

chestnutt@isu.isunet.edu

Date:

5 May 1998

Dear Ms. Thammachoti,

Please find attached two letters of invitation, one from ISU and the other from Cleveland State University.

These letters should be presented to the Visa Office of the Consulate General of the United States of America in your country to help you obtain a visitor's visa in order to attend the SSP'98 in Cleveland, Ohio.

With best wishes,

Lindsay Chestnutt



## excellence in space education for a changing world

Visa Office Consulate General of USA

5 May 1998

## To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing on behalf of Ms Mantana Thammachoti who will be applying for a visitor's visa in order to attend the international Space University's 1998 Summer Session Program to be held at Cleveland State University in Cleveland, Ohio, USA. Ms. Thammachoti's participation will be from 7 June - 24 August 1998.

During this time period, ISU will provide food and board, and will also ensure health insurance coverage.

ISU is an international, non-profit organization dedicated to the education of graduate level students on the peaceful uses of outer space in an international environment.

We would very much appreciate anything that could be done to expedite the issuance of Ms. Thammachoti's visa. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely

Dr. M. Lucy Stojak

Director

Summer Session Program



Center for International Services and Programs

2344 Euclid Avenue Euclid Building, Room 103 Claveland, Ohio 44115

Telaphone: (218) 587-3910 FAM: (316) 507 0005

April 21,1998

Visa Officer
U.S. Department of State

## TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter serves as a verification that Cleveland State University will be the site for the International Space University (ISU) conference during the summer of 1998. The conference is an academic professional development program, which rotates to a different university campus each summer. The ISU has been hosted annually in the United States and abroad for the past ten years.

As part of the program, ISU faculty and staff, and the students who have been admitted to the summer session, will be residing and attending classes on the Cleveland State campus from June 15,1998 to August 30,1998. Some of the staff and faculty of the program will be arriving up to three weeks early and departing as much as a week after the conclusion of the program. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 216-687-3910, f ax me at 216-687-3965, or use my email address at g.burke@csuohio.edu.

Sincerely

George C. Burke

International Services

Parc d'innovation

Boulevard Gonthler d'Andernach

87400 ILLKIRCH - FRANCE